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Director of Nuclear Material Safety _ and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulator,y Comtission
ATTN: Docunent Contzel Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:
River Bend Station - Unit 1

Refer to : Region IV
Docket No. 50-458

Pursuant 10CFR50.54(p), Gulf States Utilities Ccmpany (GSU) submitted
on May 29, 1990 (RBG-32904) Revision 12 to the River Bend Station
Physical Security Plan, (PSP). At that tine several questions were
raised by the Region IV reviewer. GSU resubnitted the plan changes as
Revision 12A (RBG-33773 dated October 12, 1990) to include GSU's
response to those questions. All questions were resolved in Rev. 12A
except one which had been directed to NRR headquarters. Since NRR
subsequently ruled that the one plan change was an unacceptable
decrease in program effectiveness, Revision 12B is herein subnitted
(in total) to reinstate the original plan requirenents for the oneitem; Revision 12B supersedes all earlier revisions and includes an
explanat. ion of the changes to facilitate NRC review.

The PSP is considered " Safeguards Information" pursuant to 10CPR73.21
and should be handled accordingly. Should you have any questions,
please contact Mr. David N, Lorfing at (504) 381-4157.

Sincerely,
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Manager-Oversight
, River Dend Nuclear Group
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